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North America 851 Werner Court
Casper, WY 82601
(307) 261-7800

July 22, 1991

Mr. Thom Kerr

Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
Department of Natural Resources
1580 Logan Street

Suite 360, Logan Tower Building
Denver, Colorado 80203

RE: South McCallum Unit
Jackson County, Colorado

Dear Mr. Kerr:

In response to your inquiry concerning the South McCallum Unit, a review of the Unit Agreement
dated May 23, 1983 indicates that the Unit is unitized for "all oil and gas in any and all formations
of the unitized land" (Page 4, Item 3 - Unitized Lands and Unitized Substances). I have attached a
copy of the Unit Agreement. ’k_

Please contact me directly at (307)261-7885 if you have additional questions concerning this area.
Sincerely,
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ulie D. Crumpler
Landman
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cc: B. W. Graham

RECEIVED

P A ni wi AR

vlk See Unt File



